Horizon to Change Name

Jim Harrison, member of
The Horizon editorial board,
announced this week that the
magazine’s name will be
changed to the “Penguin Re-
view” in order to facilitate
larger appeal.

Acting as spokesman for the
nine-member  board, Harrison said

that The Horizon in its present.

form “didn’t appeal to the majority
of the students.” He pointed out
that the creative arts magazine
will no longer be published just
“for the staff’s sake.”
Criticizing last semester’s
editor Ed Leffingwell, who was

recently removed by Student

Council, Harrison said the

magazine will be written on

a “lower plane.” He said that

last semester’s issue, ear-

marked by the “abstract, ab-
surd and bizarre,” was too

“intellectual.”

Leffingwell had been removed
by recommendation by Horizon Ad-
visor Mrs. Jean Kelty. She stated
in a letter to Council that Leffing-
well had not attended classes for
several weeks and it was presumed
that he had left school.

In view of this, Council approved
the existing board to publish this
semester’s issue of the magazine.

In the past, The Horizon has
been criticized for publishing
predominantly material from
staff members only. Harrison
said the magazine will become
more diversified both in mate-
rial selection and writers.

The magazine is scheduled to be
available in May and will be the
same size as past issues. Harrison
pointed out, however, that stress:
will be placed on genenl inumt-‘
ing reading.” :
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